
MIRIAM CENTRE  

Miriam Centre has been serving the community since 1988. The Centre receives no funding from the 
government. It could not exist without the generosity of its loyal supporters and the proceeds from various 
fundraising events. 

As important as it has been and continues to be for Miriam Centre, this type of funding never really 
provided the level of stable and predictable income necessary for the efficient operation of any 
organization. This led to the creation of a sister organization in 1998.  

 

MIRIAM CENTRE FOUNDATION 

The   Foundation   is   an   autonomous organization, with its own Board of Directors, whose sole mission 
is to help Miriam Centre meet its financial requirements. The Foundation collects and invests the 
donations it receives; only the interest produced by the investment of this capital is transferred to Miriam 
Centre.  

In other words, while donations to Miriam Centre are used to cover ongoing expenses, donations to the 
Foundation are an investment in the future of Miriam Centre. Among other things, donations to the 
Foundation make long-term planning much easier, as they guarantee that funds will always be available to 
finance at least some of the work done by Miriam Centre. 

 

PLANNED GIVING 

Planned giving is another way of helping Miriam Centre.  It consists in making arrangements for the 
Centre or the Foundation to receive money (or other assets) in a will.  Furthermore, the ownership of a 
life insurance policy can be transferred to Miriam Centre or the Foundation.  Donations will result in tax 
benefits that can be significant. A planned donation is an efficient way of making sure that Miriam Centre 
will have, in perpetuity, the means to continue its good work. 

	

MOST SINCERE THANKS TO ALL OUR SUPPORTERS 

	


